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 DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 14th March Class 4 and 5 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 15th March Class 1 and 2 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 15th March Industrial action—no closures 

Thursday 16th March Industrial action—no closures 

Monday 20th March Year 6—SAT Parent meeting 3.30pm 

Tuesday 21st March Year 1—Mothers Day meal 

Monday 27th March Class 3 book look: 3.30—5.00pm 

Tuesday 28th March Postponed Year 3.4 Girls Football 

Friday 31st March Break up for Easter 

Monday 17th April Return after Easter 

Mondays 1st and 8th May National Bank Holidays 

W/b Tues 9th May Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 26th May Break up for half term 

Monday 5th June Return from half term 

Friday 21st July End of the school year 

Monday 4th September PD days—staff only 

Tuesday 5th September PD days—staff only 

 

 

Being: Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,  

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

  Class 1:  Delilah—being resilient 

 

  Class 2: Elliott D—being 

 

  Class 3: Theo—being reflective 

  

  Class 4: Charlotte—being respectful 

 

 Class 5: James M—being responsible and resilient 

 

The children will get their certificates in school on       

Monday! 

Ordering sandwiches at lunchtime:                                                                   
Link to order:  https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

Snow! 

Apologies for the disruption this week with early pick ups 
and closure today. It is never an easy call to make—as it 

must be safe for all to get into school but I am aware it causes disrup-
tion at home with childcare. We will see you all on Monday as normal. 

Shropshire Star Cash 4 Schools! 

Please collect the tokens for us in the  Shropshire 
Star—they are in every day until Saturday 25th 

Year 6 Parents SAT meeting 

Mrs Lingham will hold a short meeting on Monday 20th March at     
3.30-4.00pm to share information about Year 6 SATs. The children can 

attend too. If you are unable to attend—then a PowerPoint of            
information will be available afterwards on the class 5 webpage. It’s a 

chance for us to share information and for you to ask questions. 

Parent Conversations—next week 

A reminder that Parent –teacher meetings will be held next week for 
Classes 1,2,4 and 5. Before and after school—held in the classrooms. 
During the school day—held in the Victorian building. Please contact 

the office if you are unable to attend.  

We do love to see everyone as there is always lots to share—and it is 
lovely for you to see the children’s work in their books. If you have not 
made an appointment please contact the office. There are still spaces! 

Year 1 Parents Lunch—Tuesday 21st March 

We are looking forward to welcoming parents of children in Year 1 for 
lunch in a couple of weeks. If you missed the online booking—please 

contact the office. 

Learning around school this week! 

The weather has disrupted us a bit this week—but 
there has been some great learning around school 

despite this. 

Lovely art work in Class 1 using feathers as         
inspiration. 

Netball skills in Class 3 

 

 

 

Sibling fun with science 
in Class 5—evolution and 

inheritance! 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E

